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PEEEeiveFrom: 5.1.2e

Sent: Tue 9/1/2020 12:00:54 PM

Subject: RE: Zoiets? RE: Colombia is Opennig for Business

Received: Tue 9/1/2020 12:00:54 PM

Maar moeten we ook niet gewoon zeggen dat er voor Colombia een negatief reisadvies geldt.

Verzonden met BlackBerry Work

(www. blackberry com)

van:INCE)ERE minvoso>
Datum: dinsdag 01 sep. 2020 1:40 PM

Aan:IECAECRNIRR viv >
Onderwerp: Zoiets? RE: Colombia is Opennig for Business

We hope that you and your family are healthy and safe.

In the European part of the Netherlands we have had a few quiet months, but cases have been on the rise in the

last few weeks again. In the Caribbean parts we have worries about Aruba and Sint Maarten in particular, with

many cases and hospitalizations. Bonaire/Saba/Statia have been quiet, luckily.

At the moment we are sending patients from the BES mainly to Aruba and Curacao, and sometimes to Martinique.
It is good to hear that Colombia is slowly coming back in business. However, for the moment we have not made any

decisions to change the destination of our patients (elective and acute).

I do not know what the future will bring, but lets keep each other informed.

Met vriendelijke groet,

512e

Crisisteam Caribisch Nederland

Programmadirectie Zorg en Jeugd Caribisch Nederland

Ministerie van Volksgezondheid, Welzijn en Sport

Parnassusplein 5 | Postbus 20350 | 2500 EJ | Den Haag

T (+31)
E @minvws.nl

www.rijksoverheid.nl

van:IESEEEE o-oo <o>
Verzonden: dinsdag 1 september 2020 04:35

Aan: CEES) REETiv. SENCEN) SEE o ins oo; IESE.
(RAEN) <BRERFIEN @ minvws.nl>

Onderwerp: Colombia is Opennig for Business

pearIREncIKE,

Hope everything is going well with you and the health situation in the Netherlands and the islands is

improving.
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Colombia is coming back for business gradually including air travel with national flights between the main

cities including Bogota and Medellin, today the government also announced that in the upcoming couple of

weeks, international flights will be allowed to fly in and out of the country. Also, elective medical care in clinics

and hospitals different to Covid-19 and appointments with specialists are permitted as of tomorrow.

On the other hand, I wanted to let you know that I have been in contact with Clinica Las Americas and

Fundacion San Vicente and they are ready to collaborate once you resume patient referrals to Colombia. I

have included in my team some of the people that used to work with Coomeva, so we acquire more

capabilities and expertise.

We signed a contract with ING (IGS for Latam) which is basically a 24/7 contact center with different medical

specialties attend by GPs and Specialists in different areas for their assistance program. In addition to that we

are able to arrange through different provider charter flights to bring patients from the islands for those in

need of critical care with some of our partners once the government opens this type of services, which we

expect is going to be very soon.

Please let me know if I can be of any help.

Regards,

IEE cevool.co


